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BILL 
 
Be it Enacted by the Senate of the Wake Forest University Student Government here assembled, 
 
SECTION 1.   Article IV Section 4 of the Bylaws is hereby amended to read as follows: 

“​The voting record of each ​Senator ​Member​ on all measures and matters, excluding 
amendments on legislation brought to the floor and motions of parliamentary procedure, 
shall be recorded by the Secretary and ​made available to the Co-Chairs of the Public 
Relations Committee ​made publicly available through the Wake Forest University 
Student Government website ​within one week after adjournment of the Senate meeting in 
which the vote occurs. ​The Public Relations Committee shall have one week to publish 
the voting records after receiving them from the Secretary. ​The voting records of all 
sessions shall be removed from that website every four years on May 30th or at the 
request of a graduating student. The removal of voting records shall be done by the 
incumbent ​Secretary​ ​Co-Chairs of the Public Relations Committee ​of ​the​ Student 
Government.” 

 
SECTION 2.   This Bill shall take effect immediately. 


